
Ringshall Parish Council 28h Jan 2020 – Clerk’s Report on Matters Arising

Clerk’s Report on Matter Arising for 28th Jan 2020 Meeting.

1. The bank rejected the initial signature update for Cllr Last, and then did not accept the covering 
letter from the chair and another signatory. Instead they required a specifically worded letter from 
Cllr Last. This has been handed to the Stowmarket branch for forwarding, awaiting response.

2. Sent in another request for telephone banking for myself. This request has been lost yet again, and 
will be required to be resent. I have ordered another form to be signed by two signatories. This I will 
ask the branch to forward.

3. I have requested that the attached article be placed into the February 4 Parishes Link magazine.
 

4. Along with many other Clerks and members of the general public, I have provided feedback to 
Babergh/MidSuffolk on the usage of their website. 

5. I sent off the ICO cheque, and have received the registration details. This will need to be renewed in 
November.

6. All cheques that were re-signed and have been presented have not caused any issues. Still 3 cheques 
unpresented.


